
Kathleen Brozee

Senior Network Provider Manager

Anthem Blue Cross 21555 Oxnard Street, 8B 

Woodland Hills, CA 97367 



Re: Proposed Reduction of Physical Therapy Coverage

Dear Ms. Brozee:


I am covered under an Anthem Blue Cross plan.  I am also currently receiving physical therapy treatments for lower back problems.  I recently learned of the Anthem Blue Cross plan to reduce its reimbursement for physical therapy treatments.  This is a very short sighted approach to health care.


In the immediate future, such a plan will clearly save your company a substantial amount of money, and thereby raise the companies reported earnings.  However, in the long run it will almost assuredly increase your company’s costs due to the need for patients to seek more costly forms of treatment because they could not afford to pursue physical therapy treatments which might well eliminate or reduce the need for the more invasive and more costly treatment.


As a long time participant under various Blue Cross plans over the years, I urge you to reconsider the planned “cost cutting” action being considered.  The cost savings in the short run will surely be lost to the greater costs in the future.






Very truly yours, 


